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Dear Sirs:
 
it appears to us that your windmills will be forced onto Amherst Island despite their
unwillingness.
Resident’s objections come from fear that the island will be destroyed with those monsters
which are reported to make residents sick, 
destroy nature life and the landscape. 
My wife and me, family and friends and acquaintances 
will  n o t   travel to destinations like that  in order to escape even those effects: getting sick
from windmills, seeing dead bodies of birds and suffering of nature
and the unnatural ugly high industrial towers and the complaints of sick human beings.
Tourism we expect will be suffering and businesses as well. 
 
May we please ask for an oral hearing on Amherst Island so that the Board and the
Applicant understand the reality of Island living and the
high risks presented by the Windlectric Inc. application and
 
may we ask also to send us reports of monitoring your application so that we are
provided with all documents ?
 
We herewith inform you that we object to the application based on the significant
differences submitted to the Ministry of the Environment
and Climate Change by Windlectric in its Renewable Energy Approval application and
to the Ontario Energy Board in its Application for Leave to Construct
 
We like to point out that the project is not cost-effective based on the economic and
risk analysis prepared by Dr. John Harrison
Please inform us also what those windmills are costing Ontario consumers, because
Wind and solar power are providing less than 4% of Ontario’s power 
but account for 20% of what we Ontarians pay, according to the Fraser Institute. The
report suggests the Ontario government could 
prevent further electricity rate increase by halting all new hydroelectric, wind and solar
projects. To reduce rates, the province could terminate,
where possible, existing contracts between renewable energy companies and the
Ontario Power Authority. 
We express also our concern about the risk of interrupting the power supply to the
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Island, marine accidents, industrial accidents including 
well known fire danger from overheating oil quantities in the mills,  spills, impact on
groundwater, risk to schoolchildren.
We support the Little’s request to reject or greatly alter the project so that their home
is not surrounded by turbines, a hydro substation,
 a cement batching plant, a maintenance building, and significant heavy equipment
and truck traffic.
 
We hope that who will read this can read and consequently listen to objecting people
which are more than upset about this situation, which seems
to endanger not only Amherst Island but does have far reaching effects in this corner
of Ontario. 
 
Please be fair and reasonably ! If you do this kind of industrial work, plan it ahead in
industrial areas but not in nature-sensitive ones like Amherst Island !
 
We are looking forward to hear from you
 
Regards
Inge and Caspar Radden

 
 




